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What a fantastic Healthy Living Week we have 

had at Pitmaston! Throughout the week, the 

children have taken part in lessons based on 

understanding what ‘healthy’ means, planning 

healthy meals, adapting recipes, finding out 

where certain food comes from, doing lots of 

sport and making their own delicious 

creations. It’s been amazing seeing everyone 

taking part in Healthy Living activities and 

having so much fun. Hopefully, we all have a 

better understanding of how to have a 

healthier lifestyle and how quick and easy it 

can be to make healthier meals and snacks. 


